Town of West Tisbury

FY 2024 Budget Request Submission
Submitted by (Department/Committee):
  PERSONNEL BOARD
Name of Person Submitting 

Maria McFarland
Date Approved by Department/Committee
December 5, 2022
Narrative:
Please give a brief narrative explaining any significant changes to your department/committee expected  to occur in FY 2024 and the budgetary impact of them.  This should include any changes to revenues (fees and grants).that will offset the net cost to the town. Especially note any proposed changes to your department or committee staffing .  Also describe any major accomplishments or information on the activities of your department/committee that would be helpful to the Selectmen and Finance Committee. . (Feel free to do as separate attachment)
The Personnel Board Personnel Services item will only be increased by a 4.4% wage adjustment if approved by Town Meeting and a 3% longevity payment to the Board Administrator. 

The expense budget has been level funded.  There is a shift of $75 from the travel line item $ 5710 to 5730 Dues and Memberships to reflect a deficient in this item at the end of the FY 2022 and again as of November 11, 2022. 

There are no proposed or anticipated changes to the department or staffing  at this time.  

